VISIT

Colonel Levinus P, KATOPPO,
Chief  Hydrographer, Jawatan
Hidro-Oseanografi, Indonesia,
paid a short visit to the
Hydrographic Department  of
Japan, on 2nd May 1984.
Dr. Akira YAMAZAKI, Chief
Hydrographer of Japan, and his

staff members were pleased to

meet Colonel Katoppo.

After having a short
talk at the Chief
Hydrographer's Room,
Dr.  Yamazaki took
Colonel Katoppo to
the Survey Vessel
Takuyo and he made a
tour through the
Takuyo under the
conduct of Command-
ing Officer Kosei
YOSHIDA.

WESTPAC PROGRAMME

WESTPAC Programme Group Meeting

The 4th Meeting of the WESTPAC Programme Group is scheduled to be
held in Thailand in 1985,

The WESTPAC Programme Group currently consists of 19 members and i
responsible for making decisions concerning the WESTPAC Programme

policies. ~ The Group meets approximately once every two years. The



